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Sponsor(s): Representatives Lantz, Darneille, Carrell, O’Brien,
Romero, Lovick, Kenney, Flannigan, Upthegrove, Kagi, Hunt,
Rockefeller, McCoy, Dickerson, Haigh, McMahan, Morrell, Bush,
Clibborn, Delvin, Campbell, G. Simpson, Ruderman, Jarrett, Chase,
Schual-Berke, Hudgins, Kessler, Woods, Moeller, Talcott and
McDonald

Brief Description: Requiring law enforcement agencies to adopt
policies concerning domestic violence by sworn employees.

HB 2392 - DIGEST

(SUBSTITUTED FOR - SEE 1ST SUB)

Finds it is appropriate to help reduce the incident rate of
domestic violence by addressing the need for improved coordination
and accountability among general authority Washington law
enforcement agencies and general authority Washington peace
officers when reports of domestic violence are made and the alleged
perpetrator is a general authority Washington peace officer.

Finds that coordination and accountability will be improved if
general authority Washington law enforcement agencies adopt
policies that meet statewide minimum requirements for training,
reporting, interagency cooperation, investigation, and
collaboration with groups serving victims of domestic violence.

Declares an intent to provide maximum flexibility to general
authority Washington law enforcement agencies, consistent with the
purposes of this act, in their efforts to improve coordination and
accountability when incidents of domestic violence committed or
allegedly committed by general authority Washington peace officers
are reported.


